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Dear Pastor and Friends:

Greetings from the Hambys! 2024 is behind us and there is still so much to do for the Lord. As we enter this new
year we look forward to what He has in store for us. Praise the Lord for what the Lord has allowed us to do in an
effort to reach the lost. May we ever be faithful to what He has called us to do!

Fnawels
Since we last wrote we traveled to Maine, North Carolina, and Georgia in meetings. Praise the Lord for opportunities
and open doors He has given us.

Family News

In November our family was together for the dedication of little Adelyn Hope. She is our great grandchild that was
born prematurely and was in the NICU for 5 months. What a blessing to be able to be there for this special day! She
is doing well and continuing to grow! Thank you for praying for her!

On January 9th, Karen’s sister, Cheryl Hicks passed away after a long battle with cancer. She was a Christian and we
are glad for the glorious hope that we will see her again! What a day that will be! Please pray for our lost family
members who again heard the Gospel message at the funeral service.

Winistuy
Ellie is a young lady who had locked her keys in her car which was parked next to ours. Karen and I helped her get a
locksmith to come and then stayed with her to make sure she would be safe and to share the Gospel. Karen and I also
shared Christ with a single mother of two named Phoebe. Please pray for these two young ladies’ salvation.

We have been busy this month at the Home Office working on 1099°s for the missionaries. This is something we
have done for many years, so we want to be there each year to help the office staff through the tedious process.

In the last few months, we have had several families to be accepted with Macedonia. This month we are processing
more applications. We are praying for many more families this year. Will you join us in prayer this year for more
people to surrender their lives to go to the mission field?

The Lord is opening doors for us to help churches. Pray for us as we travel, preach and share Christ. We still have
dates available if we can be of service or help to you.

Thank you for your faithful support and prayers as we dive into another year preaching, teaching, and reaching souls
in the regions beyond!
In His Service,

Qeom ord Hane

Dean and Karen Hamb
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